12/09/2009 02:09 PM



Interim Sheriff

Tami Welch to: bosone

12/04/2009 08:45 PM

Dear Mr. Knight:

I have been a resident in your district for 38 years and would like you to considere Lt. Kevin House for Interim Sheriff.

With the upcoming resignation of Jeff Neves and the thought of the board not wanting to show prejudice to any one of the current candidates that will eventually replace Sheriff Neves, WHY are we not putting Lt. Kevin House in the Interim position? He is certainly qualified, and has been with the department in numerous areas, he already gets a salary and he is extremely active in the various county organizations both non-profit and otherwise not to mention he certainly has the support of community members. I have yet to find anyone in this county that has a negative thing to say about him and I feel he would be the perfect candidate for the Interim position.

I hope that some serious consideration might be given to this thought.

Thanks so much.

Tami Welch
El Dorado Hills